
June/July 2018

We have some exciting things coming up over the next 2 months, our visits to Oxford 

House will start and also our Graduation events!

Please keep an eye out on our Facebook page and on your emails for updates. We will 

also have posters around the nursery. 

June
5th – World Environment Day – We will be focusing on recycling across the 

nursery and this will then continue to be part of our everyday learning.

14th – Ramadan will end

15th – Eid-ul-Fitr

18th – Father’s Day Breakfast – David will be making Bacon Sandwiches from our 

kitchen so please grab one on your way to work 

22nd – Sports Day – our Toddlers and Pre-school children will having their very 

own sports day – please come along CAR PARK CLOSED FROM 2.30-3.30pm 

25th – Parents first aid class 

29th – International Mud Day – please ensure you bring spare clothes as it could 

get messy 

July
2nd – Parents Evening – Please see your child’s key person to book an 

appointment @ 6.30-8pm 

4th – Graduation Trip – children to be at nursery by 9am & Independence day –

American food tasting 

13th – Graduation leavers Party and  

14th – Bastille Day – French food tasting 

30th – Friendship day



Our youngest children will 

be exploring in our new 

baby room and getting to 

know the environment, we 

will also be welcoming 

some new families to the 

Baby Room. 

We will be exploring lots of 

new and different smells 

through play using naturel 

sources to smells, touch 

and taste. 

The children will also be 

exploring textures in the 

outdoors through sand and 

water play as well as 

colours. We like to ensure 

children explore using their 

marks. We use chalks and 

paints to get messy and 

make children’s own 

creations.   

Please can we ask for 

children to bring hats, 

cream and spare clothes 

with their names on/in 

them. 

We will be looking at all 

things Jungle over the 

next few weeks. 

Animal Boogie is one of 

our favourite books so we 

are going to make our 

very own jungle. 

This will also link to the 

books and display we are 

going to make and 

display in Fulwood 

Library. 

The children will continue 

to visit the library and 

looking at all the different 

book sand join in with 

song and rhyme time. 

Over the next few weeks 

lots of our children will be 

going on holiday, please 

could you email us any of 

your pictures for us to 

discuss at circle times 

and make a display all 

about Summer. 

Please send them to 

Kirsty.Powell@kidsplanet

daynurseries.co.uk

As we say Goodbye to 

lots of the children 

leaving for school we 

also say hello to some 

new children moving 

through from the Toddler 

room. 

We will be going on 

outings to Oxford house 

doing nice little activities 

with the residents such 

as singing, crafts and 

games. They are all very 

excited to meet the 

children. 

Our New Kids Planet 

children’s uniforms will 

be in stock with Kirsty in 

the Office from the 

middle of June. If you 

would like to purchase 

any please come and 

see her to try on sizes 

and purchase items. The 

uniform colours will be 

light blue t-shirts and 

blue jumpers. Blue 

summer dresses are 

also a lovely option for 

the summer. 

Any questions please 

just ask  

mailto:Kirsty.Powell@kidsplanetdaynurseries.co.uk


We would like to inform you all we have 2 new nurseries to add to our Kids Planet 

Family, Happy Bunnies in Frodsham and Childsplay in Wavertree. Making us have 25 

settings in total!

We are also starting our new opening times from the beginning of June, we now open 

from 7.30am. 

We would also like to welcome all our new families to the setting as well saying a sad 

goodbye to those leaving for school. We will miss you and want to wish you lots of luck 

for when you start school in September. 

We have lots of different things 

going on in nursery:

Swimming

Actiphones

Cooking with David 

Growing and planting

Rock ‘n’ Learn with Harriet 

For more information just ask. 

I would like to welcome some new 

members to the team:

Shanice – toddlers lunch cover

Chanel – Bank staff 

Rebecca – Bank staff/Pre-school 

Ammarah – Bank staff 

Lesley – Pre-school lunch cover

Congratulations Georgina on her 

promotion to Baby Room Leader  


